
Item 10 - Question Time 

 

To the Chair of the Environment, Development & Infrastructure Committee  

“With regards to the major capital projects that the Council will be doing in the future, 
can we get assurances that all projects will have complete financial control systems 
in place and any variations to the original signed contracts will be kept to an absolute 
minimum?” 

 
Response to Mr Fraser 

Financial control is a key part of project management in all projects in the capital 
programme. Major projects have individual boards which apply scrutiny to budget 
and contract changes.  

A review of Capital Governance arrangements is about to commence and it is 
intended that this will be presented to Council in October. 
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